



July 17, 2024

Mr. Frank B. Cooper The Foster Hewitt Foundation, C/O Cooper Estate and Trust Services

Dear Mr. Cooper:

On behalf of the Township of Brock, we would like to thank The Foster Hewitt Foundation and the Board Directors for the donation of \$25,000 to the Sunderland Arena Renovation Project.

Council will be formally acknowledging the donation from The Foster Hewitt Foundation on August 12<sup>th</sup> in our Council meeting. I have asked our Clerks Department to reach out to you to provide you with a link to the meeting if you would like to join the meeting through zoom or if you would prefer to watch the livestream meeting.

As requested, I have attached an official charitable donation receipt.

Once again, thank you for the support and if you would like to follow the progress of the project, the Township has a dedicated page on our website to the Sunderland Arena Project at:

www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/building-and-business-development/sunderland-arena-project.aspx

Please feel free to reach out to me (Trena DeBruijn) at 705 432 2355, ext. 224 (trena.debruijn@brock.ca) should you require anything further.

Yours very truly,

Trena DeBruijn, CPA, CGA

Director of Finance/Treasurer

## **Charitable Donation Receipt**



Township of Brock 1 Cameron St. E. P.O. Box 10 Cannington ON LOE 1E0

Page: 1

\*\* OFFICIAL DONATION RECEIPT FOR INCOME TAX PURPOSES \*\*

Donator Name and Address : THE FOSTER HEWITT FOUNDATION C/O COOPER ESTATE & TRUST

GST Registration #: 119448363RT0001 Date Donation Issued:

2024-07-17

Date Donation Received:

2024-07-17

Receipt No: 109372

Receipt Type	Account	Description	Amount
General	GL	SA Other Revenue	\$ 25,000.00

Sero Se Brieg.

Signature of the issuer

\$ 25,000.00

Canadian Revenue Agency (CRA) http://www.cra-arc.gc.ca/